
 
  

From the Principal’s Desk 

This weekend we hear in the gospel reading about the 
parable of a man who went on a journey and left his 
possessions with three servants. We are reminded that 
all that we have right now- our strengths, our talents, and 
everything that we own is borrowed from God. When we 
use what we have to multiply God’s goodness and love, 
we will share in God’s joy! 

 

 

 
School Office Hours:  
Monday - Friday 8am - 4 p.m. 
Please call beforehand to make appointments. 
 
Extended Care Reservations for Nov. 16 - 20 
https://tinyurl.com/ExtCareNov16  
 
 
 

 

COVID-19 Updates 

As we enter into the winter season let us reflect on the 
past ten weeks of school. We have masked up, washed 
hands, secluded in cohorts, screened at entrance, 
maintained social distancing, sanitized frequently, 
isolated with symptoms, maximized class outdoors, kept 
windows open, given air hugs, focused on keeping 
healthy, and prayed every day. 

This next Winter Quarter we have to renew our 
commitment to keeping our community healthy. ​We are 
determined to continue to provide a safe and healthy 
space to learn in-person and we need all families to 
continue to follow COVID protocols especially 
during the holidays.​ Our WA State Department of 
Health provides detailed advice on how to do this here: 
https://coronavirus.wa.gov/information-for/you-and-your-f
amily/safer-gatherings  

Our HFS recommendation is to err on the side of 
caution, if you have a family gathering and someone 
refuses to mask up or do the other COVID protocols, 
consider self-isolating for a period of time before coming 
back to school. Our DoH and Thurston County 
Pathways/Flowcharts do not have a category for people 
without any symptoms, however, we know that this virus 
is airborne and when we follow all the safety precautions 
we minimize the risk.  

We trust in our scientists to continue to provide us with 
guidance on the layers of COVID prevention and ways to 
stay healthy in general - like getting enough sleep, 
maintaining cleanliness, eating nutritious foods, getting 
the Flu vaccine, exercising daily, and drinking plenty of 
water. 

We have faith in our God and our Church to continue to 
provide us with inspiration, spiritual nourishment and joy 
through the Sacraments of Mass and Reconciliation and 
through our daily life of prayer - like reciting the Rosary, 
the Chaplet of Divine Mercy, reading the Bible, attending 
Adoration, volunteering our time, tithing our resources, 
and the ways that develop healthy relationship with God, 
self and others. 

Holy Family Strong 2020 and Beyond! 

 

https://tinyurl.com/ExtCareNov16
https://coronavirus.wa.gov/information-for/you-and-your-family/safer-gatherings
https://coronavirus.wa.gov/information-for/you-and-your-family/safer-gatherings


 

How to WIN $1000 in gift cards on Dec. 18th 

1. Sign up here to check out raffle tickets: 
https://forms.gle/EuNMYfs6AXkdwYoR6 

2. Pick up your raffle tickets in an envelope on Tuesdays 
or Fridays when you pick up your children. 

3. Collect the cash or checks from your friends, family 
and neighbors that you want to help win the car. 

4. Return the cash or checks to Mrs. Baker or Ms. Alton 
in the pick up line.  

5. Keep selling more tickets and be the top seller! Make 
sure to let people know to credit you or and your family. 
If they do call the office to purchase a ticket with their 
card, we will charge them the convenience fee. 

This Fall Fundraiser organized by our School Board will 
help our school’s operating expenses for 2020-21.  

 

 
 
Hello Holy Family School! ​On behalf of the Boy Scouts 
of America, I proudly announce that the scouts are 
selling popcorn online.  
 
 
You can buy many different flavors and varieties 
including sea salt, cheese, and caramel at this link: 
https://www.myprpopcorn.com/profile/34194​. Include the 
code: ​M0VQ4I.  
Free shipping on all orders.  
 
By buying this, you are supporting your local Sacred 
Heart Church Troop 007 and helping grow strong young 
people with good moral values. Thank you for your 
purchase! Proceeds will be divided to benefit all scouts 
at HFS.  Last day Nov. 23, 2020. Thank you! Reffner 
Family 
 

 

 
 
 

Thanksgiving Service Projects  
It's time to give back this holiday season- the day before 
Thanksgiving (Wed Nov 25), classes will be participating 
in 2 different service projects, based on their grade: 
 
-->​PreK-2nd: ​Toiletry Gift Sets for the needy 
Students will be stuffing socks with travel-sized toiletry 
items  
**Please send in donations of ​travel-sized toiletry 
items AND/OR New socks​ by ​MONDAY NOVEMBER 
23RD. 
 
-->​3rd-8th grade​: Fleece Scarf project for the needy at 
local shelters 
**Please consider lending ​fabric scissors and/or your 
time to deliver​ finished scarves to different locations. 
Sign up here to volunteer or to bring in needed items 

https://tinyurl.com/ThanksgivingHelpHFS​ ​  

 
 

The Scholastic Book Fair is almost done! 📚 

Help us reach our goal of $3000 in sales to help buy 
our teachers new books! 

Shopping schedule here: 
https://www.scholastic.com/bf/holyfamilyschlacey1 

ONLINE- Wed Nov 4th- Nov 17th 

THIS WEEK (and next Monday Nov 16th) In-person in 
the Uniform Room: Nov 9-16 

**Set up your student's E-Wallet for contactless pay.  

Only E-Wallet funds, credit cards, and checks payable to 
HFS will be accepted. Due to COVID concerns NO 
CASH please. 

 
● Tues. Nov. 17, Car Raffle Ticket pick up day 
● Wed. Nov. 18, Zoom Prayer Service with 

Deacon Terry 8:30 am 
● Fri. Nov. 20, Pizza Party for top selling class - 

Car Raffle  
● Wed. Nov. 25, 11:50 Dismissal 
● Nov. 26 & 27 - NO SCHOOL Thanksgiving  
● Sunday, Nov. 29 - Advent Begins 

 

https://forms.gle/EuNMYfs6AXkdwYoR6
https://www.myprpopcorn.com/profile/34194
https://tinyurl.com/ThanksgivingHelpHFS


 

 

 



 
 
 

 

 


